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STATEMENT BY THE CZECH REPUBLIC

The Czech Republic warmly welcomes the delegation of Portugal and thanks the distinguished representatives for their presentation. 

We commend the Government of Portugal for accepting all our previous recommendations. The Czech Republic welcomes Portugal’s National Strategy for Roma Integration and as a strong supporter of participation in public affairs; we will continue to follow its vigorous implementation. 

We fully share Portugal´s view that the UPR presents an excellent opportunity for implementing the Agenda 2030. We would like to build upon this approach and offer several recommendations.

We recognize the challenges related to peace, justice and strong institutions. Therefore, we recommend establishing an independent external oversight mechanism to investigate misconduct by law enforcement officials by the 4th UPR Cycle.

Implementing the rule of law entails also tackling the issues of accountability and transparency, therefore we recommend establishing rules on professional conduct in the area of corruption prevention to members of Parliament, judges and prosecutors.

The Czech Republic wishes the delegation of Portugal a successful review.

Thank you.

